From: Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>

Sent time: 04/01/2020 01:13:11 PM

To: Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>

Attachments: City of Los Angeles Mail - Hollywood Project SCAR email.pdf
Sunbula Azieh

Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles - Department of Public Works

2714 Media Center Dr

Los Angeles, CA 90065

E-mail:Sunbula.Azieh®@lacity.org

Tel: (323) 342-6231

Fax: (323) 342-6210

—————————————————————— Confidentiality Notic
This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited.

If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.
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Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>

Hollywood Project SCAR

2 messages

Rickard Severinsson <rickard.severinsson@kpff.com> Wed, Mar 4, 2020 at 3:56 PM

To: "sunbula.azieh@lacity.org" <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>
Cc: Miriam Huston <miriam.huston@kpff.com>

Hello Sunbula,

See attached for the previously approved SCAR & the project info.

| know you mentioned that Vine Street separating the two lots may be and issue on your end?, Our preferred solution would to keep the SCAR in the same
format as previously approved, it seems the previous one was processed by Albert and Reviewed by you.

Processed by:  Albert Lew
Bureau of Sanitation
Phone: 323-342-8207
Sanitation Status: Approved
Reviewed by: Sunbula Azieh
on 08/14/2018

Especially since we’ve already submitted EIR documents to planning with this format and revisions at this time would be problematic on our end. We were told
by the team that the SCAR renewal was requested by the planning department.

Thanks,

Rickard Severinsson, EIT
Project Manager

0 213.418.0201 D 213.266.5277
700 South Flower Street, Suite 2100
Los Angeles, CA 90017

rickard.severinsson@kpff.com

3 attachments

ﬂ Exhibit 4- City of Los Angeles “Sewer Capacity Availability Request” Results and Will Serve Letter.pdf
188K

SCAR Exhibit.pdf
ﬂ 664K

E Project Description.pdf
82K

Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org> Thu, Mar 5, 2020 at 8:22 AM

To: Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@lacity.org>

FYI
[Quoted text hidden]

Sunbula Azieh

Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles - Department of Public Works

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=7fc8734c57 &view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1660280027448567031&simpl=msg-f%3A166028002744...
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2714 Media Center Dr

Los Angeles, CA 90065
E-mail:Sunbula.Azieh@lacity.org
Tel: (323) 342-6231

Fax: (323) 342-6210
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This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
use of the content of this information is prohibited.

If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.
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